
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Request 
 
I am led to believe there is an ongoing case regarding the resurfacing of Newton Gardens in 
Lowton.  We have had 6 new houses built in the street to which outside these properties has 
seen the area have newly laid footway surfaces whilst the other residents are faced with 
extremely dangerous trip hazards within the footway. 
 
The information I am looking for is the case reference and correspondence regarding the 
matter and if money was set aside when the houses were first built in the early 2000s to ensure 
the footway and carriageway were resurfaced and what plans are in place regarding street 
lighting within the street. 
 

Response 
 
Thank you for your enquiry regarding the resurfacing and street lighting at Newton Gardens, 
Lowton. 
 
Following a review of our records, I can confirm that we do not hold the specific information you 
have requested regarding any case reference, correspondence, or funding provisions related to the 
original development of the estate in the early 2000s. Additionally, we do not currently hold details of 
any planned resurfacing works or street lighting upgrades for this location. 
 

 


